HOLIDAY SHOW INFORMATION

November 2015

Dear Ridge Families,

Our 2015 Holiday Show is approaching quickly! This year, the Holiday Show will take place on **Friday**, **December 4**th at 9:30 and 1:30. You may attend either of the performances.

This year, holiday show costumes are very simple: dress attire! As this is a special event, children should be dressed in appropriate clothing including (but not limited to) dresses, dress pants, button down shirts, sweaters, etc. Please refrain from dressing your child in jeans, sweats, or athletic attire. The only exception to this request is footwear. If your child does not own a pair of dress shoes, sneakers are just fine.

Some children have parts that require costumes. If this is your child, you have already been notified. Most items are coming from our own vault of costumes.

On **Thursday, December 3**rd, the school will hold it's final rehearsal which also doubles as a performance for the school. Please know that the children do not view the show on Friday, December 4th, and their only chance to watch their siblings and friends perform is on Thursday, December 3rd. As a result, costumes will need to be worn or brought to school on both Thursday and Friday.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. I can be reached at 201-670-2740, ext. 54625.

Sincerely,

Annie Pecorelli Vocal Music Teacher